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October 14, 2011

Subject:  Sawyer Creek Channel Improvements
Contract 12-03

Dear Property Owner or Resident:

The City of Oshkosh has scheduled a public information meeting to discuss the upcoming channel improvements to
Sawyer Creek between North Koeller Street and the Fox River. The meeting will be held as follows:

Wednesday, October 26, 2011
5:30 to 7 P.M.-OPEN HOUSE
Brief Presentation-6 P.M.

Oshkosh West High School, Room O
375 North Eagle Street

Oshkosh, Wisconsin

The purpose of the meeting is to provide information on the proposed
Sawyer Creek channel improvements and obtain input that will assist in
further development and refinement of the proposed channel
improvements. The meeting will follow an informal, open house format.
A brief presentation will be given at 6 P.M. Employees from the City of
Oshkosh and engineers from Strand Associates, Inc.® will be available to
discuss the proposed project and address any questions or concerns.

The proposed project extends from North Koeller Street to the Fox River.
The majority of the project will be constructed within the existing
waterway. Easements may be required from some properties for grading
and access during construction. See map of project location on the right.

Construction is tentatively scheduled for June to October 2012.

We look forward to your participation in this important meeting. If you
have any questions at this time or if you cannot attend the meeting but
would like to find out more about the proposed improvements, please contact the project staff below:

James Rabe, P.E.
City of Oshkosh
215 Church Avenue
Oshkosh, WI 54903-1130
Phone:  920-236-5065
E-Mail:  jrabe@ci.oshkosh.wi.us

Matthew A. Yentz, P.E.
Strand Associates, Inc.®

910 West Wingra Drive
Madison, WI 53715
Phone:  608-251-4843
E-Mail:  matthew.yentz@strand.com

Sincerely,

James Rabe, P.E.
City of Oshkosh, Civil Engineer II


